
Since her reappointment in 08/2024, she has missed 2 of 6 Regular meetings, and 2 of 

4 Special Meetings. Some of these missed meetings were related to a health matter, 

and she always informed us of meetings she would be unable to attend.  I would 

recommend for her to be reappointed, as she is familiar with Civil Service.  

 

- Personnel Director 

 

 

 


